
 

Newsletter 

Term 2  Week 10 Thursday 3rd July 2025 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 
 

 

 

Friday 4th July 
Last day Term 2 

 

Casual/Pyjama Day 
 

Early dismissal 2pm 

(1:45pm Yaitya Unit) 

Mon 21st July 
Term 3 begins 

 

 
 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5464  
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

Fri 8th Aug 

Whole school Book 

Week treasure hunt 

 

Tues 12th Aug 

Governing Council 

 

Tues 19th Aug 

 Book Week Parade 

 

Tues 2nd - 4th Sept 

Father’s Day Stall 

 

Mon 8th Sept 

Yr3-6 Camp 

 

Thurs 11th Sept 

Pupil Free Day 

 

Fri 12th Sept  

School Closure Day 

 
Please note Important and 

Future Key Dates are subject 

to change 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

From The Leadership Team 

Fete 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 50th Birthday Fete. It was fantastic to see so many 

families, community members, alumni, former staff, and parents come together to celebrate 

this special milestone. We extend our gratitude to the staff, students, and volunteers, and we 

would like to especially acknowledge Kirsten Mitchell for her hard work in organising the fete. 

A special thank you to The Honourable Blair Boyer, who delighted our students by participating 

in the fun and visiting their stalls. Please see last page for photos. 
 

Feed the Homeless 

Ms. Piltz's class recently collaborated with one of our parents, Dave Meadows, to learn about 

supporting those less fortunate. Dave's business, DMBBQ, helps with an annual "Feed the 

Homeless" BBQ. Our students contributed by assembling care packs for the homeless, using 

generous donations from our community, and decorating food packaging with kind messages. 

They also created spice packs and learned about food hygiene while preparing delicious 

burgers. A heartfelt thank you to Dave Meadows for his dedication and for sharing valuable life 

lessons with our students.  
 

Mid Year Progress Reports  

This week all families have access to their child’s Mid Year progress report via the portal. This 

provides you with an indication of your child’s achievement to-date and identifies future 

learning goals for their development. If you have any difficulties accessing the portal we are 

happy to help via the front office.  
 

End of Term Reminders  

With the holidays fast approaching we would like to take this opportunity to remind families of 

the following organisational details:  

 Early Dismissal - school finishes at 2.00pm (1:45pm Yaitya Unit) on the last day of term, Friday  

4th July. It will also be a casual clothes/Pyjama day, no donation necessary. 

 School resumes for Term 3 on Monday 21st July. 
 

Student Leaders 

Our year 5 and 6 students have continued their regular visits to Manor Farm Preschool. For the 

remainder of this year, some of our older students will be attending weekly sessions at Manor 

Farm Preschool to work with some of our community’s youngest members. Students take part in 

social play, reading, counting, puzzles and floor time routines. We have found these visits have 

helped our mid-year intake students transition over as they now have familiar faces at school. 
 

Next Term highlights  

Week 3 - Whole school Book Week treasure hunt 

Week 4 - Bullying No Way week of action 

Week 5 - Book Week Parade Tuesday 19th August 

Week 6 & 7 - Australian Dental Foundation, mobile dentist visits 

Week 7 - Father’s Day Stall 

Week 8 -  Year 3-6 Arbury Park Camp 

Week 8 - Thursday 11 September Pupil Free Day. Friday 12th September School Closure Day  
 

    We would like to wish all our families a safe and happy holiday and 

      we look forward to seeing everyone back for Term 3.  

http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/
http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au


 



 

 

Parent & Community Information 

 

Check out the City of Salisbury’s School 

Holiday Program for lots of fun low to no-cost 

activities to keep the kids entertained these 

school holidays.  

Many require booking so get in quick. 

Visit https://www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/activities/school-holiday-programs 

 

Out of School Hours 

Care (OSHC) and 

Vacation Care 

Happy Haven’s new school 

holiday Vacation Care 

program is available to 

download on their web site. 

Bookings essential. 

To view the program, please 

visit https://

www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/

wp-content/uploads/Keller-

Road-Vac-Program.pdf or 

contact Happy Haven on 

8155 5464 for more 

information. 

https://www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/activities/school-holiday-program
https://happyhaven.sa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Keller-Road-VAC-Program.pdf
https://happyhaven.sa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Keller-Road-VAC-Program.pdf
https://happyhaven.sa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Keller-Road-VAC-Program.pdf
https://happyhaven.sa.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/Keller-Road-VAC-Program.pdf


 

For more photos please visit our Facebook page  


